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OPTIONS EXCHANGE 

Market Information Circular 
Circular number:  2010-01 Contact: Jodi Burns, Director of Product 

Operations 

Date:  January 4, 2010 Telephone: 646-805-1823 

 

The purpose of this Market Information Circular (MIC) is to announce the addition of four 
new classes to the penny pilot program. These new classes are replacing penny pilot 
selections that no longer trade.  

As part of the Penny Trading Pilot a select number of options may trade in 1-cent 
increments when priced below $3.00. Options priced $3.00 and above will trade in 5-cent 
increments. Please note that QQQQ is still be the only security permitted in 1-cent 
increments at all levels. 

The following changes to the penny pilot will be effective Tuesday, January 5, 2010:  

 

Classes to be Removed Classes to be Added 

Symbol Company Name Symbol Company Name 

BSC Bear Stearns Companies BCRD Brocade Communication Systems 

CFC Countrywide Financial DIS The Walt Disney Company 

MER Merrill Lynch & Co. GNW Genworth Financial 

WM Washington Mutual UUP 
Powershares DB US Dollar Index 

Bullish Fund 

 

Information about the penny pilot can be found on the ISE website: 
http://www.ise.com/WebForm/viewPage.aspx?categoryId=152 

 

Please contact me with any questions. 

 


